REPATRIATION OF DISTRESSED OFWs FROM KUWALITI

[he Migrant Workers Office and the Overscas Workers Welfare Administration
(MWO-OWWA) repatriated a total of 133 distressed Filipinos to the Philippines on 8 March
2024 Out of the 133 repatnates, 94 came from PAM shelter including four minor
children/two infants and 3 medical cases. The remaining 36 deportees came from Talha
Deportation Center. The OWWA provided the tickets and kits were also distributed to the
distressed OFWs.

PE Vice Consul Josel Mostajo, Labor Attache Manuel M. Dimaano and other Officers
and staff assisted in the repatriation of the workers




